
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway          Term : Spring 2021 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
It has been lovely to have Conway Class 

back together again.  

 

Our new topic is ‘Spring’ and we have 

been exploring our new sensory story ‘Jack 

and the Beanstalk’. Some of us have then 

been learning to match with pictures and 

others to start to building sentences with 

colourful semantics.  

 

We have continued to enjoy our Bucket 

sessions and one group has even begun to 

work on Stage 4 (work at tables) where we 

do an activity demonstrated by an adult.  

 

We all continue to enjoy cooking, messy 

play and outside discovery, now the 

weather is improving.  

 

We have also expanded our fine motor 

skills sessions this term. We have had fun 

using pegs to hang the washing out, 

tweezers to move pompoms, sand and lots 

more!  

 

Music with Charles has been fantastic. We 

have all particularly loved the resonance 

board- feeling it vibrate as we tap different 

beats/ feel the vibrations of the guitar.  

 

P.E. he been a real highlight of this term. 

The children have explored climbing the 

apparatus and we have really seen their 

confidence grow.  

 

Have a lovely Easter all.  

Dates to remember- Term starts Monday 

19th March  

 
 
 


